Notice Regarding College Hostel

First year Students are permitted to arrive and stay in the College Hostel before
13.08.2025. Those who require this facility should contact the Hostel Officer in

advance.

Boys Hostel - Mr. Ameen (9746590697)
Girls Hostel & INH Girls - Mrs. Sausha (8606008733)
INH Boys - Mr. Aman (8137092990)



